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“This is an opportunity for members of the healthcare community to discuss current research 
and identify strategies to implement into their respective practices,” explained Dr. William 
Reynolds, assistant professor of social work at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey. 

The conference is co-sponsored by the 

http://www.stockton.edu/hshs�

